
 

 

No Elevator Service to MU East Tower 
and West Tower Starting April 19 

 
The elevators serving the MU West Tower and the MU East Tower are scheduled to 
close for modernization on April 19. Construction is scheduled to continue through 
September 2021. 
 

During construction, there will be no elevator serving the West 
Tower or the East Tower. 

 
Access will be via stairs only. Keys to the stairways from the exterior ground level 
doors have been issued to those who need regular access. Access from the stairway 
onto each floor will not change – for example, if the door to the floor is now card-key 
only it will remain card-key only.  
 
If you have questions or concerns about accessing space in the West or East Tower 
please contact your department manager. 
 
A phone number has been established that will be available during construction to 
connect callers to contacts from the units housed in the West and East Towers. The 
phone number is posted at ground floor entrances and near the elevators under 
construction. 
 
 
We understand this shutdown is a significant inconvenience. We appreciate your 
patience as we work to complete this important infrastructure project to modernize 
the elevators in the MU. 

UCSF Real Estate 

Questions about this project should be directed to UCSF Real Estate Project Manager 
Jeff Costan at 415.377.6737. 
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